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October 7, 1975
SG/134/75




Mr. James Schlotfeldt, Acting Director, Office of Personnel

Alejandro Orfila, Secretary General


Retirement – Age 65

Please be informed that effective immediately the General Secretariat is adopting the policy of not extending periods of employment for staff members over the age of 65, and that no contracts for temporary appointments will be granted to people who have advanced beyond the age of 65.


Your cooperation in communicating this policy to the areas concerned will be appreciated.
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